
Dear Fabulous Fourth and Fifth Graders,


Welcome back (or welcome!) to Gate City Charter School for the Arts! I am 
so excited to get to know each and every one of you! We will have so much 
fun learning this year!


A little bit about me: 


I grew up in Hudson, New Hampshire and have always loved working with 
students! I had worked in after-school programs and summer camps all 
throughout high school and college! I graduated from Rivier University in 
2020 with my degree in elementary education. This is my third year here at 
Gate City, and I am so very excited to begin my second year as a classroom 
teacher! 


I can’t wait to see all of you on August 31st! 


Sincerely,

Miss Fleury

COLOR: Yellow!

SEASON: Fall 🍂 


FOOD: Pizza


DRINK: Iced Tea

BOOK: Esperanza Rising


SINGER/BAND: The Band 

CAMINO 🎤  

SPORT: Hockey


 


A few of my 
favorites: 

Welcome to 4th and 5th Grade 
ELA and Social Studies!


